
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB – NEWSLETTER 
10/10/2021 
 
Well! After much twisting and turning and changing of rules – FREEDOM IS 
HERE !!! 

 
                    
We are allowed to rollup from 1 o’clock tomorrow. Enter through the 
clubhouse, show proof of vaccination. Wear a mask. 
 
Tod still has to prepare the green but he has generously lifted the usual 
Monday ‘GREENS CLOSED’ so we can get back to playing FROM ONE 
O’CLOCK. 
 
 Monday will be rollups only but Match intend to organize competition on 
following Mondays. There will be a sheet for nominations. 
 
Normal Social Play will continue from Trific Tuesday. Get your name to Alex 
0409 306 256 or Dave Price for Thursday 0448 137 138. Sheet on the board for 
Saturday. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: THE BISTRO WILL BE OPEN for lunch. Indoor seating may be 
limited as four square meter rule applies so you may have to dine on the 
veranda where we now don’t need to wear masks. The beer will be cold! 
 

 
 


